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Contact us: If you would like to receive this 

newsletter via email, please send a request 
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Coordinator at slunde@hamc.com. This 

newsletter can also be found online at 

hamc.com/Longtermcare/activities/. If you 

have any questions  about volunteering, 

activities, upcoming events, calendars, 

schedules, etc. call Stacey at 701-776-5455 

ext.2315 or email her at slunde@hamc.com. 

     Find us on  

           Facebook       

@hamccarecenter 

_____________________________________ 

November 14  

Danielle Toyne 

The residents had so much fun baking Halloween themed treats 

this month. We made dirt cups, Halloween brownies, monster 

rice krispies and witches hats. 

Activities staff will be holding a    

Thanksgiving meal for the LTC residents 

and a guest on Wednesday November 

22nd at 11:30am. We will serve a meal 

and dessert and enjoy the company of 

one another. Invitations will be sent in 

the next week. If you have any         

questions please don’t hesitate to call 

me at 776-5455 ext. 2315.  



 

Thank you to Laurie Odden for inviting us out to get pumpkins for the Care Center          

residents.   Residents had a great time celebrating Halloween.  

 

Marlyne Erickson 

Gone But Not Forgotten 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Johanna “Jane” Kuntz 

Kenny Kuntz dressed 

up and delivered 

candy to the daycare 

kiddos for Halloween 

from the                  

LTC residents & staff! 

Hello, My name is Stacey Lunde and I 

am the new activities/volunteer     

director here at HAMC. I am so happy 

to be here and interact with the      

residents everyday. I am excited to 

bring in some new activities along 

with my activities staff Amy V and 

Christine M. If you have any          

questions or concerns I can be 

reached at 776-5455 ext. 2315 or slunde@hamc.com.  

Some of LTC staff were able to tour the new  
hospital this past month.  


